
 
January 2024-Special Events 

 

1 Monday New Year’s Day!    

4 Thursday  Today the Public Library of Cincinnati & Hamilton County will 
be here to exchange books.  If you love to read and are not yet 
enrolled in this wonderful program you can call 513-369-6963 to 
enroll with the Outreach Services Team. 

   7:00 We will host a game of card bingo in Krug Event Center located 
on the 3rd Floor.   

5 Friday 3:00 Residents’ Meeting will be held in the Krug Event Center.  This 
meeting is designed to keep you informed of the latest 
happenings within the Marjorie P Lee Community. 

6 Saturday 6:45 We will offer transportation to the Cincinnati Symphony 
Orchestra performance of Brahm's: Runnicles & Trifonov at 
Music Hall.  You must have tickets to the event in advance and 
sign up in the Transportation Sign-up Book no later than 
Thursday, January 4th.  The Box office Number is 513-381-3300 
if you would like to get tickets for the event. 

9 Tuesday 3:00 Today Matthew Broo will be in the Krug Event Center to present  
Protect Yourself From Scams.  Matthew Broo is from the 
Hamilton County Prosecutors Office and will share information 
about the new Elder Justice Unit as well as how to spot common 
scams and ways we can stay secure. 

10 Wednesday 2:30 Diane Shields returns today with a presentation on Masada. The 
presentation will be held in the Krug Event Center located on the 
3rd floor of the Victoria Building.    

11 Thursday 2:30 Do you love to sing?  The Marjorie P Lee Chorus will begin 
rehearsing today in the Krug Event Center.  They typically 
rehearse each Thursday afternoon.  We would love to have new 
members so come check it out this afternoon. 

   5:00 We will depart for dinner at Bonefish Grill located in Hyde Park.  
The menu is available for viewing in the Transportation Sign-up 
Book located in the Victoria Lobby near the elevators.  Please 



sign up in the Transportation Sign-up book if you plan to join us 
for this outing no later than Tuesday, January 9th. 

14 Sunday 2:30 Nancy Palm will be here to offer her mending services and a 
friendly chat in the Victoria Lobby.  She is happy to volunteer her 
help for sewing buttons or fixing a small repair, so swing by and 
say hello. 

15 Monday 6:30 Mike Pendell will be providing some music for us for our sing 
along happy hour this evening in the Krug Event Center. 

16 Tuesday 10:00 Join us for Card Making Class in the Lee Library, located on the 
1st floor near the Tom Craig Lobby.  Kathy will bring all the 
supplies need to create some wonderful handmade cards to 
send to your family and friends. 

   2:00 Vivian Kline will share some of her favorite stories this afternoon 
in the Victoria Courtyard Lounge, located on the 2nd floor near 
Apt #230.   

17 Wednesday 3:00 Today we welcome Rabbi Walton for Nourishing Minds with the 
Rabbi in the Chapel.  This group meets the 3rd Wednesday of 
each month and we come together with bagels and cream 
cheese to nourish our bodies and have a facilitated discussion to 
nourish our minds.  No matter your background all are welcome 
to attend. 

18 Thursday 7:00 We will host a game of card bingo in Krug Event Center located 
on the 3rd Floor.   

19 Friday 10:15 We will offer transportation to the Cincinnati Symphony 
Orchestra performance of Rachmaninoff & Adams at Music Hall.  
You must have tickets to the event in advance and sign up in 
the transportation Sign-up Book no later than Wednesday, 
January 17th.  The Box office Number is 513-381-3300 if you 
would like to get tickets for the event. 

   3:15 Sisters Deb and Caryl will be in the Krug Event Center to share a 
presentation on “Toys of Our Past.”  What toys do you 
remember having or giving your children?  Come reminisce with 
us this afternoon. 

20 Saturday 6:45 We will offer transportation to the Cincinnati Symphony 
Orchestra performance of Rachmaninoff & Adams at Music Hall.  



You must have tickets to the event in advance and sign up in 
the Transportation Sign-up Book no later than Thursday, 
January 18th.  The Box office Number is 513-381-3300 if you 
would like to get tickets for the event. 

21 Sunday 3:00 Please help welcome Moyenage to the Chapel.  The early music 
group Moyen Age (French for “Middle Ages”) presents the top 
hits of the 13th through the 15th centuries on copies of original 
instruments. Hear the exciting sound of early music as the folks 
in the Middle Ages heard it on Hurdy Gurdy, Lute, Gittern, 
Psaltery, Gemshorn, Vielle, Cornamuse, Renaissance recorders, 
and drums. The instruments are briefly explained during the 
performance and afterward the audience is invited to inspect 
the instruments up close. Listeners have described the music as 
“enchanting”, “fresh and educational”, “magical”, and 
“uplifting”. The instruments alone grip the attention of the 
audience with their wistful and fascinating tone qualities. We 
have found that performances of early music are enhanced and 
made special by the sense of style, technique, and tone quality 
of the Middle Ages, a delightful combination that brings the 
music to life in a way that is unexpected and bewitching. As 
director, Michael has brought his high level of musicological 
scholarship to bear on the program, and it shows. A mini-history 
course in beautiful music! 

 
 

   3:10 We will offer transportation to the Linton Chamber Music Series.  
Today’s performance is Changing Winds of Time.  The trip leaves 
from the Victoria Lobby Entrance.  You must have tickets to the 
event in advance and sign up in the Transportation Sign-up Book 
no later than Friday, January 19th.  The Box office Number is 
513-381-6868 if you would like to get tickets for the event. 

22 Monday 3:00 The Book Discussion Group will meet in the Victoria Courtyard 
Lounge located on the 2nd floor near Apt #230.  WE will be 
discussing Eleanor Oliphant is Completely Fine by Gail 
Honeyman.  Copies of this title are available in the Victoria 
Lobby on the book shelf in regular and large print if you would 
like to get a copy. 



   7:00 Join us for Music by Ben Levin in the Chapel this evening to 
entertain us with a variety of blues music.  Ben Levin is a blues 
pianist/vocalist from Cincinnati, OH. Ben started playing 
professionally at age 11 with his father's band, the Heaters, and 
now plays 100+ gigs a year while attending the University of 
Cincinnati. Ben has played prestigious shows/events in the U.S. 
and around the world such as the Cincy Blues Fest, the 
LaRoquebrou (France) International Boogie and Blues Festival, 
the UK Boogie Fest, and the Beauforthuis festival in the 
Netherlands. 

23 Tuesday 3:00 Join Debbie in the Krug Event Center for a few rounds of January 
Jeopardy.  The boards are set like a Jeopardy board but we play 
as a group to test our knowledge.   

24 Wednesday 2:30 Diane Shields will be in the Krug Event Center to present a 
lecture on “Mt St. Michel.”   

27 Saturday 6:45 We will offer transportation to the Cincinnati Symphony 
Orchestra performance of Symphonic Mozart at Music Hall.  You 
must have tickets to the event in advance and sign up in the 
transportation Sign-up Book no later than Thursday, January 
25th.  The Box office Number is 513-381-3300 if you would like to 
get tickets for the event. 

30 Tuesday 3:30 Today The Cincinnati Hearing, Speech and Deaf Center will be 
offering a presentation on hearing and offering free hearing 
screenings for those who would like to participate.  There is no 
cost for the hearing screenings but we would like to know if you 
are interested so we know approximately how many to expect.  
There will be a sign-up sheet located at the Victoria Reception 
Desk to sign up. 

31 Wednesday 7:00 Join us at the MPL Bowling Alley (ie the Krug Event Center) this 
evening for our Wii bowling Tournament.  January is National 
Bowling Month so we are looking for teams to participate in our 
bowling tournament.  Wii bowling offers a virtual bowling 
experience and we typically we pair an interested resident with 
a staff member to compete in the tournament.  We will place 
the Wii in the Fitness zone early in the month for you to start 
practicing.   If you would like to Participate please sign up at the 



Fitness Desk located in the Fitness Zone.  We also need 
spectators to make the experience fun so come cheer on the 
bowlers this evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


